## Free Delivery of Focus Newsletter to Discontinue after June 2015

Due to increased costs of printing and mailing, the McDowell Senior Center Focus Newsletter free delivery will discontinue after the June 2015 mailing. The newsletter will still be available for free at the McDowell Senior Center, the A.C. Bud Hogan Community Center in Old Fort, the McDowell Chamber of Commerce and the McDowell Department of Social Services. It will also be hand-delivered to our home delivered meal recipients by volunteers. You can get an electronic copy of the newsletter in your email inbox monthly by sending a request to:

bgautney@mcdowellseniorcenter.org or you can also read it on our website at www. mcdowellseniorcenter.org.

For those that would still like to receive a paper copy of the Focus Newsletter by mail you can pay \$6.00 for a 12-month subscription. You can start this service by paying at either the McDowell Senior Center or the A.C. Bud Hogan Community Center or by mailing a check to the following address:

McDowell Senior Center, Attention: Focus Newsletter, 100 Spaulding Road, Marion NC, 28752

Please write Focus Newsletter Subscription in the memo section of your check and remember to include your mailing address.